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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 132        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 132 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: TWCC FORMS INFORMATION 
 
 TWCC has released a major revision to form TWCC-152 (Application for Attorney's Fee 
[Rev. 5/94]) that will be required for use after August 6, 1994.  TWCC has requested that 
TWCC-152 (Rev. 10/91) continue to be used until July 31, 1994.   
 
 Copies of the new form TWCC-152 (Rev. 5/94) are available from TWCC, Forms 
Management MS-95, 4000 S. IH 35, Austin, Texas 78704-7491 or you may call (512) 440-3893. 
 
 A list of forms currently in review for change is attached for your future planning. 


